
THE WHITE HOUSE  

WAS H IN GTO N  

 

August 6, 2018 

 

 

 

Dear Department of State Exchange Participant:  

 

Congratulations on being selected to represent the United States as a 

member of the Department of State Exchange Program.   

 

I have made it a top priority to strengthen and maintain our Nation’s oldest 

friendships and build new partnerships in pursuit of peace.  This program 

is one of the many ways our Nation is achieving this goal.  I am proud to 

have you take part in this special opportunity. 

 

Participants of this program represent our Nation as citizen ambassadors.  

You have the responsibility to demonstrate American values and display 

leadership around the world.  May you use this time to teach, learn, grow, 

and make connections that will last a lifetime.   

 

Melania and I join your family and friends in wishing you a safe journey 

and a memorable experience. 

 

Sincerely, 

 


